PRESI

Lions Club of Adelaide Italian

SUB-DISTRICT 201-S2

P.O. Box 839 G.P.O., Adelaide, 5001

PRESIDENT

SECRETARY:

TREASURER.

C. Zollo

L. Valente

G. Minicozzi

MAMMA LENA C/- THE A.P.I.A. CLUB LADIES COMMITTEE P.O. BOX 46 LEICHHARDT NSW 2040

8th November, 1990

Dear Sir/Madam,

We wish to thank you in allowing us to participate in this petition, which we feel is necessary to our multi-cultural society.

We hope that with our petitions and the support of others it will enable the ITALIAN LANGUAGE to be continued in the High Schools.

In recognising our concern we greatly appreciate your assistance and wish you every success with favourable results.

Yours faithfully,

Charlie Zollo

for & on behalf of the

Lions Club of Adelaide Italian